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 GLS / C / 564-22                                       CIRCULAR                                          18th October 2022 

                                 ONSITE OPEN HOUSE – GRADES 1 & 7 

 

Dear Parents, 

We have successfully completed Term 1 of this academic year and have been rigorously tracking the impact 

of learning on student outcomes and their well-being. We would be happy to discuss the progress made by 

your child through an Onsite Open House.  

 
Onsite Open House has been scheduled for Grades 1 - 7 on Friday, 28th October 2022 from 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 

noon. The individual slots for meeting the teachers will be shared by your child’s class teacher. Please note 

that 28th October 2022 will be a non-instructional working day and there will be no regular class.  

 
You can access your child’s report online on 27th October 2022. However, please note that in case of any 

outstanding fees (tuition fees, e-resource fees, and pending transport fees), the report will be accessible only 

after all fee dues are cleared. 

 
Kindly adhere to the time slots provided by the class teachers which will ensure that all parents can 

conveniently meet the teachers. If you wish to discuss any particular issue in detail or have any specific 

queries, you could send an email request to the class teacher or the supervisor. We shall schedule a meeting 

at another mutually convenient date and time.   

 
Thanking you for your wholehearted support, constructive feedback, and sterling partnership in your child’s 

learning journey, as a result of which we have so much to celebrate together about our children’s 

accomplishments. 

 
Warm regards, 
 

 
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 


